








Maxine Kinhart <mkinhart@franklinma.gov>

Re: Design Review
1 message

Naveen Batra <naveen.batra.nb@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 2, 2024 at 3:58 PM
To: Maxine Kinhart <mkinhart@franklinma.gov>

Hi Maxine,

I will be removing the storefront sign before the next review meeting. I ll send you a picture once i remove it.

The Measurements of windows and decals are as follows:

Window size is H 78" W 43 total 3354 sq inches

Decal size H 12" W 34" total 408 sq inches which is less then 20%

Thank you,

Naveen Batra
Mac City
508 789 0352

On Fri, Mar 22, 2024, 10:12 AM Maxine Kinhart <mkinhart@franklinma.gov> wrote:
Hi All,
Attached is the Agenda with a Zoom link for tuesday's meeting. Let me know if you have any questions.
Maxine

--
Maxine Kinhart
Department of Planning & Community Development
Franklin Affordable Housing
Design Review Commission
Franklin, MA 02038
mkinhart@franklinma.gov
508-553-4846

-------------------------------------------------------
This email is intended for municipal / educational use only and must comply with the Town of Franklin and Franklin Public School's policies and
state/federal laws. Under Massachusetts Law, any email created or received by an employee of The Town of or Franklin Public Schools is considered a
public record.  All email correspondence is subject to the requirements of M.G.L. Chapter 66. This email may contain confidential and privileged material for
the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the
sender and delete all copies.
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